Graduation from CPC:

If a patient has had no social work or care coordination needs beyond that of an average
patient for at least one year AND the child is in a stable permanent placement (for
example, at least a year into adoption), consider offering discharge from CPC with
continuation of visits with primary provider in primary care clinic.

Share with families the best way to keep in touch with you.
Clearly document in your note that child is no longer in CPC
Remove the CPC flag from the chart

Put the patient in the appropriate “Follow-up” list and write in the notes for the
patient to be scheduled on primary panels and specific provider.
For example: “Schedule for WCC with Taylor PRIMARY PANEL, NOT CPC”

If a family refuses discharge from CPC, continue to see in CPC. You can offer discharge at
upcoming visits.



